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 BINDAWARRA NEWS 

     BINDAWARRA MERINO STUD 

June 2016      Winter Update 

Bindawarra Field Day—July 5th 

Please find included with this note the flyer for our annual Gippsland Merino Field Day to be held on 

Tuesday July 5th. 

As with other years, we will have all our sale sheep on display for your inspection, as well as the 

stud reserve sires that we will keep for future breeding.  We will be selling at Hamilton              

Sheepvention (August 2nd), the North East Merinos Sale at Benalla (August 9th) and the Gippsland 

Merino Breeders Sale at Bairnsdale (September 6th).  If you are unable to attend, but would like to 

know about the rams, please contact us and I will send you all the figures.  This year, we tested the 

rams for fat depth and eye muscle area so also have these figures available. 

At the Field Day, we will continue our practise of providing hot food and drinks all day for all        

visitors. The shed will be open from 10am until 4pm but if you need to come earlier or later, please 

let us know and we will do our best to accommodate your needs. 

“Profitable sheep for all areas” 

It is with great pleasure that we would like to confirm that we will be taking four rams to the North East 

Merino Sale at Benalla this year.  We would like to thank the NE Merinos Committee for giving us this 

opportunity.  We are hoping that selling at this venue will alleviate some of the travel difficulties for some 

of our clients from southern NSW and NE Victoria (eg: driving over Mount Hotham in the snow!)  Details 

about all rams for this sale will be available at our Field Day (see below) or feel free to contact Steve who will be 

able to tell you all about them.  

Bindawarra at Benalla 

Steve & Lisa Harrison 

(and daughters Emily, Megan & Brooke) 

72 Giffard West Road 

Giffard West, Victoria. 3851 

Phone: (03) 5146 8303 

Mobile: 0427 468 303 

E-mail: slhgiffard@bigpond.com 

www.bindawarra.com.au 

Facebook—Bindawarra Merino Stud 

“Everyone wants to live on top of the mountain, but all the happiness and growth 
occurs while you're climbing it.”     ― Andy Rooney  

Dates to remember: 

 Open Day                    5th July 2016 

 Hamilton Sheepvention          2nd August 2016 

 NE Merinos Sale (Benalla)  9th August 2016 

 Bairnsdale Ram Sale             6thSeptember 2016

Email, not snail mail 

If you have email and would prefer to receive 

“Bindawarra News” electronically, please let me 

know and I will add you to our database.  It is 

much quicker and easier for all.  

Or follow us on Facebook . 


